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Our P.E days are a Wednesday and a Thursday. 
Pupils should bring a change of bottoms (and top if 
desired) and a change of shoes. Jewellery should 
be removed prior to coming to school, if possible.  

Parents’ Evening is this Thursday (25th April). 
Appointments have been sent home - if you are 

unsure of your appointment time, please 
contact the school office. 

 

This week, our phoneme is ‘o-e’ as in ‘home’. Use the Elkonin 
boxes sent home to segment some ‘o-e’ words covered in class. 

 

 
We have been 
practising logging in to 
Bug Club in class. 
Remember to contact 
me on: 
Louise.kerr@eastayrs 
hire.org.uk if you have 
any difficulties logging 
in at home. Please read 
3x per week - this can 
be on Bug Club or any 
other reading 
opportunity.  

 
 

 
Over the next couple of weeks, I will send 
home details of the class assembly. Some 
pupils may have some lines to learn, and 
everyone will have a song to practise.   

 
Bug Club Reminder 

Spelling 

Cla" A"embly 


